
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Pursuant to Indiana Code § 36-1-11, MSD of Wayne Township’s Board gives notice on 
June 10, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. EST, it will meet in public session at 1220 S High School Rd 
Indianapolis, IN, to discuss and hear objections and support regarding the proposed sale of real 
estate commonly known as parcels 49-12-21-111-004.000-900; 49-12-21-111-001.000-900; 49-
12-21-100-004.000-900; 49-12-21-100-005.000-900; 49-12-21-100-027.000-900 (“Parcels”) 
having an approximate address of 8650 & 8704 W Washington St, Indianapolis, IN.  Property 
cards for each parcel can be viewed using https://maps.indy.gov/MapIndy/ You are invited to 
attend and participate in the public hearing. 

Dated:  May 27, 20242 

/s/ Susan Graves, Secretary 
 

 

                                                 
2 Publish in 2 local newspapers at least 10 days before board meeting; earliest would be May 27, 2024; post on 
school website 


